Owens Corning

One Owens Corning Parkway @ FOAM U I_AR(

Toledo, Ohio 43659
419.248.8000

April 12, 2024
Dear valued Owens Corning® Insulation customer,

Owens Corning Sales, LLC (“Owens Corning”) has updated the previously
communicated price increase to be effective with orders shipped on or after
5/20/24, changed from prior date of April 8, 2024.

The products and their associated price increases are as follows:

Product Name % Increase (All States)

FOAMULAR® NGX™ extruded polystyrene (XPS)

foam board products 9%

FOAMULAR® extruded polystyrene (XPS) foam

board products e

As previously announced, we have discontinued the production of our Foamular®
XPS in favor of the full US market transition to Foamular® NGX™. We expect all
remaining legacy inventory will be depleted by the end of June

Full truck or CPU orders with scheduled ship dates prior to May 20, 2024, will receive
current pricing. All orders shipping on or after May 20, 2024, will be priced at the new
levels regardless of when the order was placed. Owens Corning reserves the right to
limit the quantity of orders placed in advance of this increase.

All existing and new job quotes will be managed on an individual basis.
Please reach out to your local Area Sales Manager with any questions.

Sincerely,

G

Rodney Wideman
Vice President & General Manager
Foam Insulation



